
February 28, ]989

Docket No. STN 50-528, STN 50-529
and STN 50-530

Mr. Donald B. Karner
Executive Vice Presid'ent
Arizona Nuclear Power Project
Post Office Box 52034
Phoenix., Arizona 85072-2034

Dear. Mr. Karner:

SUBJECT: GENERIC LETTER 83-28, ITEM 2.1 (PART 2)
(TAC NO. 59163)

In response to NRC Generic Letter (GL) 83-28, "Required Actions Based on
Generic Implications of Salem ATWS Events" dated July 8, 1983, Arizona
Nuclear Power Project provided responses to Item 2.1 (Part 2) of the Generic
Letter in letters dated November 3, 1983 and September 15, 1987.-

We have completed our review of your responses to Item 2.1 (Part 2) and find
them to be acceptable. Our Safety Evaluation on this matter is provided as
Enclosure 1.

I

By letter dated September 19, 1986, we forwarded. to you our Safety Evaluation
regarding GL 83-28, Item 2.1 (Part 1)-. As such,, we conclude, that. ANPP has
a'dequately fulfilled the requiremen'ts of GL 83-28, -Item: 2.1;=.

4 I'

Sincerely,

/s/
Terence L. Chan, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate V

Division of- Reactor Projects III,
IV, V and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page

Enclosure: as stated
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tUNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGUL'ATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

February 28, 1989

Docket No. STN 50-528, STN 50-529
and STN 50-530

Nr. Donald B. Karner
Executive Vice President
Arizona Nuclear Power Project
Post Office Box 52034
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-2034

Dear Hr.. Karner:

SUBJECT: GENERIC LETTER 83-28, ITEN 2.1 '(PART 2)
(TAC NO. 59163)

In response to NRC Generic Letter (GL) 83-28, "Required Actions Based on
Generic Implications of Salem ATWS Events" dated July 8, 1983, Arizona
Nuclear Power Project provided responses to Item 2.1 (Part 2) of the Generic
Letter in letters dated November 3, 1983 and September 15, 1987.

lie have completed our review of your .responses to Item 2.1- (Part 2) and find
them to be acceptable. Our Safety Evaluation on this matter is provided. as
Enclosure 1.

By 'letter dated: September 19, 1986, we. forwarded to you our Safety Evaluation
regarding GL 83-28, Item 2.1.'(Part 1). As such, we conclude that ANPP has
adequately fulfilled the requirements of GL 83-28, Item 2.1.

Sincer ly,

cc: See next page

Enclosure: as stated

Terence L. Chan, Senior Project Hanager
Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects III,
IV, V and,'Specia'l Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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